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National expectation 97% 

 

Well done to Reception for achieving 100% 

attendance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Values for Life: Forgiveness 

 

British Values:  Mutual Respect 
 

 

 
 
Follifoot School: 
  

13th June, Sports Day-AM at the Cricket Club 

16th June, Sharing Assembly, 3pm 

20th June, Reserve date for Sports Day-AM at the 

Cricket Club 

26th June, Class photo’s including leavers photos 

1st July, Years 5&6 School Production, 2pm & 6pm 
7th July, Sharing Assembly, 3pm 

13th July, Follifete, 12noon – 4pm 

16th July, Year 6 Leavers Service at 9.30am (CHANGE 

TO DATE) 

18th July, End of term, school closes at 2.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

 

 Follifoot 

Year 
Group 

This week 

Recep 100% 

Year 1 95.83% 

Year 2 97.22% 

Year 3 95.24% 

Year 4 96.67% 

Year 5 99.17% 

Year 6 93.75% 

 

Our Worship Themes 

 

 

Dates for the diary 
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Online Safety Newsletter 
June’s online safety newsletter is now available on the 
Federation website.  Please go to: 
https://follifootandspofforth.co.uk/e-safety/  
 
New Parent Governor 
We are delighted to announce, Mrs Anna Grant, parent 
from Spofforth School will be the new parent governor 
for the Federation. 
 
Class Photographs 
Class and leaver photographs will be taken in the 
morning of 26th June. 

Sports Day 
Together with our Sporting Influence partners, we’re 
excited to welcome you to this year’s Sports Day on 
Friday 13th June, from 9:30 to 11:30am.  The event 
will take place at Follifoot Cricket Club, where a 
designated spectator area will be clearly marked.  

Tropical World Trip 
Year 1 and 2 from across the Federation had a great 
day out at Tropical World just before the half term 
holiday.  There was a workshop in the morning, and 
they found out lots about Food Chains and the 
difference between prey and predator, they even 
talked about apex predators.  A couple of children 
were chosen to get dressed up as a gecko and 
meerkat and we talked about their characteristics.  We 
then went off to Tropical World and saw so many 
wonderful animals which included fish, stingray, 
spiders, birds, butterflies, large tortoises and some 
very sleepy meerkats.  We had so much fun! 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

General School News 
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Bikeability 
Well done to all our Year 6’s who completed the 
bikeability, levels 1&2 this week.  This is a 
governments national cycle training programme which 
helps children learn practical skills and understand 
how to cycle on today’s roads.  It also gives everyone 
the confidence to cycle and enjoy this skill for life. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

FoFS News 
FoFS will be holding a uniform sale in the playground 

after Sharing Assembly on Monday, 16th June. All 

proceeds will go towards the FoFS fund. 

If you have preloved school uniform items that you 
would like to donate, please drop them into Mrs. 

Giddings at the school office before lunchtime on the 

16th. Your support would be much appreciated! 
 
Follifete 
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Junior Cricket at Spofforth Cricket Club 
Calling all young cricketers! Junior Cricket at Spofforth 
Cricket Club is open to all children from Year 1 and up. 
Training is every Friday, at 6 PM, weather permitting. 
No need to book—just turn up and have fun! Adults 
are also welcome to join our senior cricket teams. Stay 
updated by following us on Facebook and Instagram. 
See you on the pitch!  

 

 

 

 

Community News 

 


